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BMSDC Tree planting near the Village Hall 
On 26th November BMSDC delivered 80 hedging plants and 12 trees to the home of GG 
Chair, Lesli Tunbridge, along with posts, tree ties and guards.


Hedging: 50 Hawthorn; 10 Hazel; 5 each of Field Maple, Spindle, Dog Rose and 
Hornbeam.



Trees: 1 Silver Birch; 3 Field Maple; 3 Rowan; 2 Cherry; 1 Crab Apple; 2 
Hornbeam.


A working party of six Greening Glemsford 
members planted the hedging on Sunday 5th 
December, on the strip of land along the top edge 
of the Village Hall carpark. 

All but two of the trees were planted the following 
Sunday (12th) along the top and side edges of the 
Village Hall overflow carpark.


The potential size of the two Hornbeam trees were 
considered too large for the plot, so they will be 
planted at the Cemetery, where one will replace 
the recently removed Cherry tree.


Thank you to Councillor Adrian Southgate for his advice and practical support with this 
project.


L Tunbridge

Chair


